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Dr. Charles R.
Howard University
School of Medicine
Washington 1, D. ¢C.

Dear Doctor Drew:

Che Fournal of the

Anverican Medical Assnriation

535 North Dearborn Street

Chicago 10

Drew

February 3, 1947

I have read with great interest your letter of January 30.

The question that you reise is quite outside my purview.
J am, however, referring your letter to Dr. George F. Lull,
secretary of the Association, so that he may bring it to the
attention of the Board of Trustees at their next meeting here
in Chicago.

sincerely yours,

cgOy


